
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 3, 2007 
 
Bill Koehler 
Adjusters International 
1044 Osage Avenue 
Kansas City, Kansas  66105 
 
Re:   Hurricane Katrina Insurance Claim 
 
Dear Bill: 
 
Now that our insurance claim is, at long last finally settled, I’d like to thank you for your 
diligence and efforts in settling our loss. 
 
The insurance company initially offered “zero” saying the damage was all caused by 
flood.  Then, a year later, they offered a final compromise settlement “take it or leave it” 
of $2,150,000.00.  At that point we hired Adjusters International. 
 
After many many months of negotiating and absolute total silence and lack of movement 
on our claim, you were able to conclude our claim for $3,900,000.00.  How – I will never 
know but it seems a near miracle.  I want you to know that your fee was well earned.  
To say that we are well satisfied would be a stretch but considering that the next step 
would have been a lawsuit and a complete “crap shoot”.  I believe that what you 
accomplished is far more than what anyone else could have done. 
 
If I had it all to do over, I would hire Adjusters International to represent us from “day 
one”.  I believe we would have been settled sooner and for a larger sum. 
 
Thank you 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Brian Gollott 
C.F. GOLLOTT & SONS 
 

9414 CENTRAL AVE D’IBERVILLE MS 395440 
 
 


